
 

SUZUKI SCHOOL OF NEWTON 
Tel: (617) 964-4522 

 

 
Mailing Address: Suzuki School of Newton, P.O. Box 66022, Auburndale, MA 02466 

 
 
         
December 1, 2016 
 
 

 
 
Dear scholarship applicant, 
    

On behalf of the Suzuki School of Newton, I want to thank you for your interest in 
enrolling your child at the Suzuki School for music instruction.  We believe that every child can learn 
the joys of music making and that parents are an important part of our learning triangle with teacher 
and child. 
 
If you are enrolling a new student and requesting a scholarship, you must follow the same 
enrollment process as other new students: observation, parent orientation, and interview. You may, 
however, apply for financial aid prior to completing the enrollment process. 
 
If you are returning to the Suzuki School of Newton, you are asked to submit your enrollment 
materials no later than the date when you submit your scholarship application. The normal deadlines 
for re-enrollment apply, except that you may submit the $45 registration fee in place of your tuition 
payment. 
 
To apply for a scholarship, you must submit all of the following: 

1) Registration form, completed with all available information 
2) Scholarship application 
3) Applicant’s copy of last year’s income tax return (Form 1040 or 1040A, for example) 
4) $45 registration fee 

 
Please answer every question on the scholarship application page. Incomplete applications will NOT 
be considered. The Scholarship Committee meets several times over the course of the summer. For 
best eligibility, please submit early! The deadline for submission of financial aid materials is June 1, 
2017. 
 
Yours truly, 
      
 
 
Sachiko Isihara 
Executive Director 

 
Sachiko Isihara 

Director 



Suzuki School of Newton/Scholarship Application         Date: ____________ 
(All information on this form will be kept strictly confidential) 
 
 
Student’s Name___________________________ Date of Birth __________________________ 
 
Address__________________________________________________ Zip__________________ 
 
Home Phone_____________________ Instrument_________________  New (    ) Returning (   ) 
 
Application for SSN Session: Fall___________ Spring__________ Summer___________ 
 
Program for next year:  core30______core45______core60______adv45______ adv60________ 
 
School Attending__________________________________ Grade_________________________ 
 
Mother/Guardian Name_________________________ Home Phone_____________________ 
 
Address (if different)_______________________________________ Zip___________________ 
 
Occupation____________________________________ Work Phone______________________ 
 
Employer___________________________ Work Address_______________________________ 
 
Father/Guardian Name_________________________ Home Phone______________________ 
 
Address (if different)_______________________________________ Zip___________________ 
 
Occupation____________________________________ Work Phone______________________ 
 
Employer___________________________ Work Address_______________________________ 
 

All scholarship application forms must include a copy of last year’s tax return. 
 
 
1. Parents are: Together_______ Separated_______ Divorced_______ Single_______________ 

2. Please list all yearly income sources: Mother $______ Father $______ Other $____________ 

3. Number supported by this income: Adults____________ Children______________________ 

4. What is your monthly rent?_______________ Mortgage?_____________________________ 

5. Can you pay 80% of the tuition?_________________________________________________ 
 
If not, how much can you afford?________________________________________________ 

 
Are there any other financial considerations to consider? (Use reverse side.) 
 
I hereby state that all of the above information is true. I understand that incomplete applications will 
NOT be considered. 
 
     ______________________________________ 
      Signature of Parent or Guardian 
 
 
Commitment to Equal Opportunity 
The Suzuki School of Newton believes that all people are entitled to equal opportunity. We follow state and federal laws prohibiting discrimination. We do not 
discriminate against employees or applicants on the basis of age, race, religion, gender, disability, national origin or any other characteristic protected by state or 
federal law. It is expected that all are to follow this policy in dealings with children, parents, visitors and staff of the Suzuki School of Newton. 

 


